
PUBLIC NOTICE 
PUBLIC COMMENT REVIEW PERIOD  

CITY OF MERIDEN 
DRAFT PY45 ANNUAL ACTION PLAN (2019) 

SUBSTANTIAL AMENDMENT TO THE CARES ACT AMENDMENT 
 
NOTICE is given that a Substantial Amendment to the City of Meriden’s PY45 2019 Annual Action 

Plan (AAP) CARES Act Amendment will be available for a five (5) day public review and comment 

period.  The AAP CARES Act Amendment has been amended to reallocate a portion of CDBG-CV 

funds from CV-Public Services to a new CV-Public Facility Improvement project. 

 

The PY45 AAP was originally amended to include CARES Act Funds with a total amount of 

$1,045,687 in CDBG-CV funds to be used for eligible activities that prevent, prepare for and 

respond to COVID-19.  The amendment outlines the use of CDBG-CV funds and activities that 

address the needs of individuals and families who are low- to moderate-income or persons with 

special needs. The Substantial Amendment to the PY45 AAP CARES Act Amendment adds a new 

CV-Public Infrastructure Improvement project, and the revised allocation for CDBG-CV funds is 

as follows: 

 

CV-Administration: $79,537 

CV-Economic Development: $300,000 

CV-Public Services: $636,150 ($30,000 moved to the new CV-Public Facility project) 

CV-Public Facility Improvements: $30,000 

TOTAL CDBG-CV: $1,045,687 

 

Public Comment Period: The substantial amendment to the plan will be available to review from 

November 10, 2021 to November 15, 2021, and will be available online at 

http://www.meridenbiz.com/resources/community-development-block-grant/, or at the 

Community Development Office, Room 134, 142 East Main Street, Meriden, CT 06450. Written 

comments may be submitted to ldiaz@meridenct.gov or may be delivered to the Community 

Development Office at the address above. 

 

Disability & Translation Assistance:  The City of Meriden will make efforts to provide reasonable 

accommodations to disabled members of the public in accessing City programs.  The City will also 

will make efforts to provide translation assistance as requested.  Please contact the City Human 

Resources Department at 142 East Main Street, Meriden, CT 06450 or (203) 630-4037 at least 48 

hours in advance if you have need for assistance. 
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